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Doc # 2493267 

 

Memorandum 
 

To: Hanieh Berg 
Corporate Officer 
 

Date: May 22, 2024 
 

From: Shehzad Somji,  
Chief Financial Officer / Director of 
Finance 

File: OCP00041 
REZ00233 

 
Subject: Official Community Plan Amendment (801 Boyd Street) Bylaw No. 

8448, 2024 
 
 
Please be advised that I have examined the proposed Official Community Plan 
Amendment Bylaw No. 8448, 2024 in conjunction with the City’s Capital 
Expenditure Program (as contained in the Five Year Financial Plan (2024-2028) 
Bylaw No. 8442, 2024). 
 
In my examination, I have found there to be no inconsistencies between the 
proposed OCP Amendment Bylaw and the aforementioned Capital Expenditure 
Program. Accordingly, I am satisfied that the proposed OCP Amendment Bylaw 
may proceed to Council for consideration. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Shehzad Somji,  
Chief Financial Officer / Director of 
Finance  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



Doc # 2493269

Memorandum
To: Hanieh Berg,

Corporate Officer
Date: May 2 , 2024 

From: Lisa Leblanc,
Director, Engineering Services 

File: OCP00041
REZ00233

Subject: Official Community Plan Amendment (801 Boyd Street) Bylaw No. 
8448, 2024

Please be advised that I have examined the proposed Official Community Plan 
(OCP) Amendment Bylaw No. 8448, 2024 in conjunction with the Metro 
Vancouver Integrated Solid Waste and Resource Management Plan, the 
Integrated Liquid Waste and Resource Management Plan, and the Drinking 
Water Management Plan (all of which were adopted by the Metro Vancouver
Regional District after liaison with the City).

In my examination, I have found there to be no inconsistencies between the 
proposed OCP Amendment Bylaw No. 8448, 2024 and the aforementioned 
Waste and Water Management Plans. Accordingly, I am satisfied that the 
proposed OCP Amendment Bylaw may proceed to Council for consideration.

Lisa Leblanc,
Director, Engineering Services 




